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Individuals, schools, and affiliate organizations are encouraged to forge a ring and bring it (or ship it) to ABANA’s 

50th Anniversary Celebration & Conference being held in Johnstown, PA on June 6-9, 2024.  Rings may be shipped 

to ABANA Headquarters anytime after January 1, 2024. 

Post your progress online using #2024ABANARingProject and we’ll be able to like and share! 

Visit abana.org/50thanniversary for event details. 



Alternative Metric Measurements

 


